# D.A.V. Police Public School

(Under the direct control of D.A.V. College Managing Committee, New Delhi) Affiliated to CBSE New Delhi: 532059 (to be upgraded up to Senior Secondary)

## Police Lines, Narnaul-123001(Haryana)

E-mail: davppsnnl@gmail.com, Website: www.davppsnnl.in Contact No. 01282-254253,254255, 9811459135



Class -V

#### ASSIGNMENT 5

# Subject - English

# Q1.Read the passage carefully and answer the following questions

Once upon a time there was a little red fox. One day he was very thirsty and he went toriver to have a drink. When he peered into the water, he became very angry. There was another fox looking at him. He growled at it to go away and said it was his river. Of course, the fox in the river did not go away but he made no sound. The fox againshouted at the other fox that he would leap in the water and bite the nasty ugly fox. Littlebrown duck heard little red fox shouting and asked him why he was doing so. The foxtold her that there was another fox in the water which was not going away. The ducktold him there was no other fox but little red fox insisted he would jump into the water and bite him. Little brown duck said, "Don't do that, in the middle of the river lives a terrible crocodile. He will grab you and eat you for his dinner. His teeth are long white spears." The fox laughed and said, "I am not scared of any stupid crocodile." Then, the fox jumped into the river.

1. Why was little fox angry?

i. India does not share border with

(b) Afghanistan

ii. Which one is a method of personal communication?

(b) Radio

(a) Pakistan

(a) Television

- 2. Who heard the little red fox shouting?
- 3. How did the little brown duck describe the crocodile's teeth?
- 4. What do you think the little red fox was wise or foolish?

5. Who lived in the middle of the river?
Q2. Fill in the blanks with appropriate modals.
<ul><li>i. My mother speak several regional languages.</li><li>ii. Too much stress leads you to a nervous breakdown.</li></ul>
Q3. Choose the correct options and fill in the blanks.
i) The bus stopped (on/at) the bus stop.
ii) She is so fond (of/on) books and food.
Q4. Fill in the blanks with suitable emphasizing pronoun: i) I switched off all the lights.
ii) We should try to do our work
Q5.Change the sentences into exclamatory begin with the word given in the bracket:  i) The scene is beautiful. (What)  ii) He is a proud man. (What)
Q6. Reordering the words to make correct sentence: i) bulb /invented /has /man. ii) has landed /man /the/ on /moon.
Q7.Write a letter to your friend, telling her what you think about the internet.
Q8. Imagine you are Mrs. Stephanie . Write an email to your son ,David, to tell him about the hacker.
Q9. What did the 'solo attempt' mean?
Q10. What will cause the water in the ocean to overflow?
Q11. What made the parents of Neha and Sachin feel proud?
Q12. What will happen if there are no trees on earth?  Subject-Social Science
A. Tick ( ) the correct option:

(c) Bangladesh

(c) Telephone

	ngth of India's coastline is	-	
(a) 7617	(b) 3500		(c) 7625
iv. Manipu	(b) 3500 or is situated in the	of India.	
(a)North 6	east (b) North wes	t	
		e terrace of Kr	rishna Raja Sagar Dam across the River
` /	a (b) Cauveri		(c) Tapi
	the blanks:		
i. Differen	ces do not createelieves in the policy of	·	
ii. India be	elieves in the policy of	·	
	is the main languag		1.
_	one is a wonderful way of		
			ny Karnataka
	es cannot run without	•	
	the following		
1. Hindi	Mass commur	nication	
2. Radio	Scale		
3. Map	North		
	r Sikri Devanagari		
	on Well –planned drainage	system	
D. Answe	•	_	
	dia's southern neighbor in	the sea.	
	communication.		
	e traditional music commu	•	than.
	any two renewable sources		
	ne largest fresh water lake	of eastern Indi	a.
vi. What is	-		
	r the following questions:		
	t the difference between H		
	s your favourite means of		
	it important to respect reg		
	th the similarities of dress		<u> </u>
	ht three main features of th	•	
	wo movement of the Earth	i. Explain each	i briefly.
F. Map Sk		1 1 4 0	11 .
-	ical map of India, mark and		•
i. Arabian		_	bouring states of Manipur.
ii. Jewel o		vi. Rajasthan	137 1 1 1 1
iii. Northe			and Nicobar Island
iv. Iwo ma	ajor seaports of India.	viii. The first	W1- 11 City.
Subject -	-Maths		
J		Section	on – A
1.	Who prepares bill and for		
2.			point of water in Celsius scale?
3.	Convert the fraction into		
			10
4.	Express in its lowest form		
5.	Find the value of 50 % of		
6.	Round off to the nearest 1		S.
7.	Express as decimal: 85%		1 2 2
8.	Simplify the following nu	ımerical expre	ssion: $\frac{1}{2} + \frac{3}{10} \div \frac{3}{5}$

9.

Write three uses of a bill.

10.	Two as	vo angles of a triangle are $100^{\circ}$ and $55^{\circ}$ respectively. Find the measure of the third angle. <b>Section – B</b>					
11.		mit deposited Rs 4800 in his account. The bank pays an interest of 6% per annum. What amount ll Amit get back after three years?					
12.		rt $120.2^{\circ}F =$	°C.				
			<del></del>				
13.		<b>Based Question:</b>		4 D 54 500 0			
	It was Diwali time. Nisha's father bought showpieces worth Rs. 54,500 for selling at his shop during						
	the festival. He sold all showpieces for Rs. 59,540. He decided to share his profit. As winter was						
			<del>_</del>	-	or people. On Diwali night,		
	Nisha w	ith her father went	to the 'Night Shelter" and	distributed those bl	ankets to the needy. Nisha		
	was hap	py. Her father also	felt satisfied sharing his p	rofit in this way.			
i)	How mu	ich profit was mad	e by Nisha's father?				
ii)	Suggest	different things th	at you can donate to the po	or people.			
iii)		om do you share y		1 1			
)	,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	one government	Section – C				
14.	Mr Gr	ınta took his famil		unt of the hill was R	Rs. 875. Mr Gupta paid 5% of		
1 1.		•	nd the money given as tip.	ant of the offi was i	cs. 675. Wir Guptu para 570 or		
15.				aht by the children	of class-V A to have a party.		
13.					of class-v A to have a party.		
		2	mplete the following states				
	a) _		n brought toffees for the cl				
	b) _		dren brought patties for the	e party.			
			er of children brought	·			
	d)	childr	en brought pastries for the	party.			
		items	Number of children				
		pastries	7				
		Biscuits	6				
		Campa	8				
		Patties	5				
		toffees	4				
Subjec	ct- Scien	ce					
Q.1 Fill	in the blan	ıks:-					
1. St	tars	but planet	e to its abo the atmosphere, protects us				
2. D	ay and nig	ht occur on earth du	e to its abo	ut its own axis.			
3		gas, present in	the atmosphere, protects us	from the harmful rays	of sunlight.		
4.		acts as fuel for	our body.				
5. C	hange of a	liquid into its vapou	ır form is called				
6. A	nimals livi	ng in water are calle	ed				
	k the corre						
1. The	e Cassiopei	a is-					
		of stars in the sky.	b) An artifici	al satellite.			
		en to a spacecraft.		ation visible in autum	n		
2. The	e planet Ura	anus is also known a	ıs-				
a) Wi	ndy planet	b) Ten	restrial planet	c) Jovian planet	d) Red planet		
3. Th	e gas, who	se amount varies wi	th weather changes, is-				

a) Sulphur	b) Nitrogen	c) Smoke	d) Ozone
	obtained by refining petroleum, is-		d) biogos
a) Petrol  5. Mixture of sugar, sa	b) diesel alt and lemon juice in water is a -	c) kerosene	d) biogas
a) Solution	b) solvent	c) solute	d) floating mixture
6. An example of an ar	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	0) 202000	<i>a, a. b c</i>
a) Fish	b) Frog	c) Hydrilla	d) Duckweed
Q.3 Define the term:	<b>2</b> G + 111	• •	4 6016
1. Constellation	2. Satellite	3. Composition	4. CNG
Q.4 Answer the following	y not see the stars during the day?		
	the shape of orbit of planets.		
	of the term 'Photosynthesis'.		
4. State two disadvanta			
5. Name three forms o	f water.		
	methods of drawing out ground wat	er.	
Q.5 Answer the following			
1. Why do stars appea			
<ul><li>2. Why do we observe</li><li>3. How is nitrogen im</li></ul>			
•	need to be made to reduce the use	of fossil fuels?	
5. How does rain water		01 105511 1 <b>uc</b> 15.	
6. How is water suppl	<b>C</b> 1		
Q.6 Hots Question / Va	lue based Question.		
			n a far flung area. The people of the
	wood and cow dung cakes as the fue		
	esh explained to villagers the impo		
	he villagers felt very happy when the	iey started using this new	ruei. They found it to be a
	and more eco-friendly fuel. and qualities, displayed by Ramesh	1	
	better fuel than wood or cow dung		
, ,	eat and clean environment is good f		
Q.7 Answer the following			
	ing of trees help in making air clear	ner	
b) Suggest some w	vays of reducing air pollution.?	O.D.	
a) Harry may als times de	and the court had be to	OR	
<ul><li>a) How much time do</li><li>i) revolve once around</li></ul>			
	tation about its own axis?		
,	lanet in our solar system. Is it close	st to the Sun?	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	pelled diagram Water Cycle.		
	d well labeled diagram of the solar	system	
Subject-Sanskrit			
प्रश्न-1.हिन्दी अनुवाद करें	<del></del>		*
एकः ।वद्यालय आ	स्ति। विद्यालये एकम् उद्यानम् अस्ति क्दूर्दन्ति, चत्वाराः मयूराः नृत्यन्ति, प	त् । विद्यालयस्य उद्यान द्	वा विशास वृक्षास्तः । उद्यानत्रयः
अष्टशुकाः आमाणि	' भूदान्त, यत्पाराः मयूराः गृत्यान्त, प ' खाटन्ति।	ज्य फारिक्स फूजान्ता एक	स्मिन पृथायट् आन्नााण सान्ता
प्रश्न 2. रिक्तस्थानानि पूर	यन्त-		
(1) उद्धाने	विकसन्ति।		
(ख) कुक्करः			
(ग) काकः स्वप्रशंसाम्	कथयति   : श्रुत्वाभवति		
(घ) मूर्खः काक:	भवति।		
(घ) मूर्खः काकः प्रश्न 3. कथाम् क्रमानुसार	म् लिखन्तु-		
(क) कुक्कुरः आगच्य	छात।		
(ख) काकः वृक्षे तिष्	गत ।		
(ग) काका गीतम् ग			
(घ) पूरिका मुखात् प	ומומ ו		

(ङ) कुक्कर धावति प्रश्न 4. उचित सङ्ख्याय आचक पदम् चित्वा लिखन्त्-11 12 13 14 16 15 17 18 19 20 प्रश्न 5. उचितं सङ्ख्या वाचक पदं चित्वा रिक्त स्थानानि पूरयन्तु ग. वर्षे.....मासाःभवन्ति।(द्वाद्शाः/द्वादश) घ. मनुष्यस्य.....नेत्रेभवतः। (द्वे/द्वौ) इ. उद्याने..... कन्याःक्रीडन्ति।(त्रयः/तिस्न) । प्रश्न ६. प्रश्न ८ प्रश्नान् पठित्वा वदन्तु लिखन्तु च 'आम्' अथवा 'न'-(क) किम् विद्यालयः सुन्दरः अस्ति? (ख) किम् विद्यालये विज्ञानस्य चित्रप्रदर्शनी अस्ति? (ग)किम् चित्राणि सुन्दराणि सन्ति? (घ) किम् सर्वास् कक्षास् चित्राणि सन्ति? (ङ) किम् रमेशः ग्रामं गच्छति? Subject-Hindi प्रश्न- 1 निम्नलिखितअपठित गदयांश को पढ़कर नीचे पूछे गए प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए-शरीर को स्वस्थ या निरोग रखने में व्यायाम का किंतना महत्त्व है, इस पर कुछ कहने की आवश्यकता नहीं है। आज की भाग-दौड़ से भरी जिंदगी ने मनुष्य को इतना व्यस्त कर दिया है कि वह यह भी भूल गया है कि इस सारी भाग-दौड़ का वह तभी तक हिस्सेदार है जब तक कि उसका शरीर भी स्वस्थ है। जो व्यक्ति अपने शरीर की उपेक्षा करता है वह अपने लिए रोग, बढ़ापे तथा मृत्यु का दरवाजा खोलता है। वैसे तो अच्छे स्वास्थ्य के लिए संतुलित भोजन, स्वच्छ जल तथा शुद्ध वायु संयम तथा नियमित जीवन सभी कुछ आवश्यक है किंतु इन सबमें व्यायाम करने वाले व्यक्ति में कुछ ऐसी अद्भुत शक्ति आ जाती है कि अपने सारे शरीर पर उसका अधिकार हो जाता है।

प्रश्न. व्यायाम का क्या महत्त्व है?

प्रश्न. आज व्यक्ति क्या भूल गया है?

प्रश्न. शरीर की उपेक्षा करनें वाला व्यक्ति क्या नुकसान करता है ?

प्रश्न. अच्छे स्वास्थ्य के लिए क्या-क्या आवश्यक हैं?

प्रश्न-2 नीचे दिए गए शब्दों के विलोम शब्द लिखिए-

क. विशेष ख. स्विधा ग. शक्तिहीन घ. जय

प्रश्न-3.दिए गए वाक्यों में उचित विराम- चिह्न का प्रयोग कीजिए-

- राजा ने कहा इसे फाँसी पर चढ़ा दो i)
- ग्रजी कहाँ है ii)

प्रश्न-4. नीचे दिए गए वाक्यों को सही कारक - चिह्नों द्वारा पूरा कीजिए-

- चींटियाँ डिब्बे——— घुस गई। उसके सिर———— टोपी थी। I)
- II)

प्रश्न-5.वाक्यांश के लिए एक शब्द लिखिए-

- साथ पढ़ने वाला i)
- जो समाचार सम्बन्धी काम करे ii)

प्रश्न- 6.निम्नलिखित पद्यांश को पढ़कर नीचे पूछे गए प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए-

मोर न खश हो शोर मचाते.

मेंढक कभी न तान सुनाते। प्यासों मरती चिड़िया-तोते,

अगर न नभ में बादल होते।

- क़) प्रस्त्त पंक्तियों के कवि का नाम बताओ।
- ख) अगर नभ में बादल नहीं होते तो मोर क्या नहीं कर पाते ?

### खंड-'ब '

अतिलघुतरात्मक प्रश्न-( 25-30शब्द)

प्रश्न7.- निम्नलिखित प्रश्नों के उत्तर 25-30 शब्दों में दीजिए-

- 1) नन्ही चींटी से मन्ष्य क्या सीख सकता है?
- 2) गोबर्धनदास अँधेर नगरी में ही क्यों रहना चाहता था?
- 3) बाबा भारती के घोड़े का क्या नाम था?
- 4) कैसा व्यक्ति कभी हार नहीं सकता?

लघूतरात्मक प्रश्न- (30-40 शब्द)

प्रश्न- 8.निम्नलिखित प्रश्नों के उत्तर30-40शब्दों में दीजिए-

- क़) वृद्ध के साथी ज़ोर- ज़ोर से क्यों रोने लगे?
- ख) ताई ने हरित को पौधों के विषय में क्या जानकारी दी?
- ग) माँ को किस बात का डर था और जाड़े में चाँद जा क्या हाल होता है?
- घ) गोताखोर कब सफल होता है?

विस्तृत उत्तर वाले प्रश्न (50-60 शब्द)

प्रश्न-9. निम्नलिखित प्रश्नों के उत्तर 50-60 शब्दों में दीजिए-

- 1) बिस्तर पर पड़े-पड़े बेट्टिना की आँखों से आँसू क्यों बहने लगते थेऔर नृत्य के बिना बेट्टिना का जीवन अधूरा कैसे था?
- 2) अंग्रेज़ी राज समाप्त करने के लिए बिरसा मुंडा ने क्या- क्या किया और मुंडा आदिवासी जंगलों की रक्षा किस प्रकार करते थे?

प्रश्न-10.निम्निलिखित पठित पद्यमय को पढ़कर नीचे पूछे गए प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए-इंग्लैंड में है। वह नृत्य नाटिकाओं में प्रमुख भूमिकाएँ निभातीहै। नृत्य उसका शौक़ और आय दोनों साधन है।जब वह उन्नीस वर्ष की थी तब उसके साथ भयानकएक भयानक घटना घटी।उसके माता- पिता उन दिनों इंग्लैंड के एकदूसरे नगर रहते। उस दिन अवकाश था। वह भोजन सामग्री लेने के लिएघरसे बाहर निकली

क)बेट्टिना कहाँ रहती थी?

ख) बेट्टिना का शौक़ क्या था?

( रचनात्मक लेखन)

प्रश्न-10 खेलों के महत्व पर अन्च्छेद लिखो ।

प्रश्न-11.मान लीजिए आपका कलर बॉक्स खो जाता है। अपने कलर बॉक्स खो जाने की सूचना आप कैसे देंगे। इसके लिए एक सूचना लिखिए I

\*पाठ 11 से 20 याद करो I